
Gatewood Schools  
2023-2024 

4th Grade  
Supply List 

$50- Supply Fee for our classroom supplies throughout the year. 

This fee will be used for incidental cra3, academic, and mo6va6onal items that will be needed 
throughout the year. 

1’’ Clear View White Binder- 4th Grade Memory Book 

2’’ Clear View Round Ring Binder…Fill your child’s binder with the following… 

• 2 packs of 5 MulG- Colored Tabs/ Dividers- *Please read below! 

*Please label your child’s tabs with the following in this order…Homework, Morning 
Work, Bible Verses, Daily Language, Wordly Wise, Reading, Math/Science, and Social 
Studies. Place extra tabs in back of binder. 

1 - 3 Ring zipper pouch to be placed in binder 

PlasGc School Supply Box- standard size, 8.5x 5.75x 2.5- *must fit in book bag  

*Please read below!  Supply boxes need to be filled before they are brought to 
school. 

*Please build your child’s supply bin with their own crayons, colored pencils, and 
highlighters. This will be kept in their book bag at all Omes to be used in all classes. 

Crayola Crayons- 24 count 

Crayola Colored Pencils- 12 count at least 

Fluorescent Yellow Highlighters-2  

More on Back… 



8 ½ x 11 Clear Sheet Protectors- at least 50 count 

2 packs of Wide Ruled Notebook Paper 

2 packs of 24 ct. Ticonderoga #2 Pencils (sharpened preferred) 

1 Bible- can be a cheap one off of Amazon/ Walmart to be lea at school 

**TO KEEP AT HOME, PLEASE DO NOT SEND TO SCHOOL** 

 1 Set of MulGplicaGon (0-12) and Division (0-12) Flashcards OR Math Wrap-ups  

Wish List Items 

TPT (Teacher Pay Teacher) Gia cards ☺ Vacuum Cleaner for the classroom 

LaminaGng Pouches    Bodled glue for the classroom 

Post-It Notes     *Classic Board & Card Games for rainy days 

Candy      Cough Drops 

Band-Aids     Wound Spray 

☺ 

Board and Card Games SuggesGons – Badleship, Trouble, Connect 4, Uno, Candyland, Old Maid, 
Go Fish, Slap Jack, Guess Who?, Shut the Box for kids, Kerplunk, Jenga, Sorry, Chutes and 

Ladders  

**We will have our classroom coordinator contact parents throughout the year to donate 
supplies that we may be running low on in the classrooms. Thank you for your support! 

Chandler Craine and Lisa McElhannon <>< 


